
TOWN OF POLK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF VOTING  

EQUIPMENT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Test of the voting 
equipment, to be used at the Primary Spring Election on Tuesday, 
February 18, 2025, will be conducted at the Town of Polk Town 
Hall, 3680 State Hwy 60, Slinger, Wisconsin on Wednesday, 
February 12, 2025, at 8:00 am.   
 
This test is open to the public. 
 
Notice is hereby given the February 4, 2025. 
 
 
Alison Pecha, Clerk. 
Town of Polk 
 
 


